
S53. FOLLOWING THE PUBLIC POUND (FPP): BO’NESS CHILDREN’S FAIR
FESTIVAL EXECUTIVE

The Committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Neighbourhood
Services which provided an update on the progress and performance of the Bo’ness Fair
Festival Committee for the period 2012/2013.  The report is compliant with Falkirk
Council procedure in relation to ‘Following the Public Pound’.

The committee discussed the good work of the Fair Committee and the possibility of
them obtaining funding from other sources, such as the Lottery Fund.  The Head of Head
of Policy, Technology and Improvement advised that advice on other funding sources has
been given previously to the Fair  Committee but it  was for them to make any necessary
applications.

Decision

The committee approved the report and acknowledged progress by Bo’ness Fair
Festival Committee in meeting Council priorities.


